Christmas Project Notes – Dec., 15, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Not even COVID-19 could keep Santa’s Helpers from visiting the residents of LaFayette Nursing Home and LaFayette Extended Care.  Rotarians from the Rotary Club of LaFayette continued the tradition of Christmas giving to residents of LaFayette Nursing Home and LaFayette Extended Care this year.  They delivered 55 Christmas gift bags to LaFayette Nursing Home and 60 gift bags to LaFayette Extended Care.  LaFayette Rotarians donated various items for the gift bags for the residents of the two facilities.  The items were placed in gift bags by “Santa’s Helpers” from Chambers Academy.  Once the gifts were assembled Rotarians John Caldwell, Stanley Tucker, Faye Seroyer, Josh Yerta and Dori Harmon hitched up Santa’s sleigh and delivered the gifts to LaFayette Nursing Home and LaFayette Extended Care.  Because of COVID-19 the gifts were delivered to the facilities and dropped off rather than handed out to facility residents.  The administration of each location was very grateful for the gifts for the residents.
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